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Dear Valued Customer  

As you will be aware, NZTA have recently announced that SH1 between Picton & Christchurch has 

been re-opened allowing road users for 24-hour access. Although the road has been opened, there 

are a few areas where traffic has been restricted to one lane with stop/go lights in place; this does 

create delays and adds to drive times. 

This is pleasing news as T&G Transport is now in position to lift the EQ Levy effective 1st June 2018. 

We thank you for your patience during this period and trust that the road remains opens over the 

coming winter season. If the road is closed for a prolonged period that disrupts our network, T&G 

Transport will look to re-instate the levy. Customers will be advised if we are faced with this situation. 

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact our team.  

 

Business Development Manager   Garrett Hoffman 021 286 4785 

National Business Development Manager  Shaun Batty 021 839 274 

Customer Service     Sue Fischer 021 563 095 

 

Thanks for your ongoing support and custom. 

 

Kind Regards  

Shaun Batty 

National Business Developmnet Manager 

T&G Transport 


